
Workshop in College Success: Study Skills 

Education 105 Sec. 3 

Fall 2020 
 

Meeting Time and Place: Zoom: https://uwsp.zoom.us/j/95655166078 

          Mondays and Wednesdays from 9-9:50am 

          October 26th-December 11th                              

Professor: Jake Wozniak       

Phone: 715-340-6145        

Email address: jwozniak@uwsp.edu     

Office hours: By Appointment, email or call me to let me know what questions you have, or to set up a 

time for a zoom meeting. 

     

Purpose:  The purpose of this 8-week graded class is to prepare students to be successful during their 

academic careers through learning study skills. Along with study skills, we will cover strategies to help 

with online learning and working from home.  

 

Student Learning Outcomes: 

 

Upon successful completion of this course, students will have: 

• A working knowledge of a variety of study techniques   

• Applied study techniques to your own effective, academic plan 

 

Grading Procedures: 

 

During each of the 8 weeks of the course, 12.5 points will be possible through various assignments, for 

a total of 100 possible points during the semester.  

 

You will receive credit according to the following point system:       

100-93          A      

92-90            A-                                 

89-87            B+                                 

86-84            B         

83-80            B-                             

79-77            C+                               

76-74            C                                 

73-70            C-                                 

69-60            D                              

Below 60      F 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://uwsp.zoom.us/j/95655166078


UWSP Community Bill of Rights and Responsibilities 

UWSP values a safe, honest, respectful, and inviting learning environment.  In order to ensure that each 

student has the opportunity to succeed, a set of expectations have been developed for all students and 

instructors.  This set of expectations is known as the Rights and Responsibilities document, and it is 

intended to help establish a positive living and learning environment at UWSP.  For more information 

go to: http://www.uwsp.edu/stuaffairs/Pages/rightsandresponsibilites.aspx.  

 

The Rights and Responsibilities document also includes the policies regarding academic misconduct, 

which can be found in Chapter 14.  A direct link can be found here: 

http://www.uwsp.edu/stuaffairs/Documents/RightsRespons/SRR-2010/rightsChap14.pdf.    

 

Americans with Disabilities Act 

The Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) is a federal law requiring educational institutions to provide 

reasonable accommodations for students with disabilities.  For more information about UWSP’s 

policies, check here: 

http://www.uwsp.edu/stuaffairs/Documents/RightsRespons/ADA/rightsADAPolicyinfo.pdf.  

 

If you have a disability and require classroom and/or exam accommodations, please register with the 

Disability Services Office and then contact me at the beginning of the course.  I am happy to help in any 

way I can.  For more information, please visit the Disability Services Office, located on the 6th floor of 

the Learning Resource Center (the Library).  You can also find more information here: 

http://www4.uwsp.edu/special/disability/.  

 

Integrity Policy 

I expect you to come to class promptly and regularly, prepared to actively and fully participate in the 

activities. I expect you to treat me, your colleagues, and anyone else with respect and tolerance. I expect 

you to take responsibility for managing your life so that you complete all assignments on time. If you 

are unable to meet these expectations (e.g., attendance, assignments), I expect you to communicate with 

me and anyone else affected (e.g., your colleagues) as soon as possible, and to suggest a clear, fair plan 

to address the problem. 

I expect you to complete your assignments with integrity. For most assignments, you will be free to use 

resources and people inside and outside of this course. Some assignments may even require this. 

However, I expect you to give proper credit for anything that isn’t your own original work. I urge you to 

make intellectual integrity a central part of your professional identity. Professionals in a variety of fields 

routinely use other people’s work (e.g., lesson plans in education). But accidentally or deliberately 

leaving off credit is professionally and morally wrong. I use anti-plagiarism tools. I don't expect my 

students to plagiarize others' work; rather, you can be confident that no one is plagiarizing your work 

(e.g., in a future class). If you are unclear on how to give proper credit, please ask me before turning in 

the assignment. 

http://www.uwsp.edu/stuaffairs/Pages/rightsandresponsibilites.aspx
http://www.uwsp.edu/stuaffairs/Documents/RightsRespons/SRR-2010/rightsChap14.pdf
http://www.uwsp.edu/stuaffairs/Documents/RightsRespons/ADA/rightsADAPolicyinfo.pdf
http://www4.uwsp.edu/special/disability/

